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Lane Sanders <lanesanders@suddenlink.net>
Sunday, March 14, 2010 3:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary of the CFTC,

In regards to RIN 3038-AC61 being considered by The U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission;

I DO NOT support the change in this trading regulation. I object to the reduction in leverage.

Lane Sanders
Forex Trader


